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31 March 2022 

 

Chuck Spooner  

fyi-request-18233-b01c097b@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Chuck  

Official Information Act Request for Vaccination Mandate information  

 

I refer to your Official Information Act request to the Office of the Prime Minister dated 18 January 

2022, subsequently transferred in part to TAS on 10 February, as follows: 

“Can you please provide  

- Total number of nurses either resigned or let go due to mandate 

- Total number of doctors as above 

- Total number of midwives as above” 

 

The following information refers only to staff of District Health Boards.  We do not hold information 

about the wider sector.  

 

As at 31 January 2022, the number of staff in the job categories you have asked about, who had left 

DHBs as a result of the COVID-19 Public Health Response (Vaccinations) Order were: 

 

Nurses: 357 

Doctors: 26 

Midwives: 64 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Rosemary Clements 

Lead DHB CE Workforce 


